This e-mail comprises my comment in support of SB 909.

Thank you Senator Ferrioli for sponsoring this bill to protect the electric ratepayers from unreasonable
profits being forced upon their ratepayers. Many businesses realize profits in the 1% to 2%
range. Limiting utilities to 4.5% is more than generous, but represents a step in the right direction. This
bill will provide the most benefit to those most needy and living on fixed incomes.

Anyone concerned about the most economically disadvantaged citizens should be supporting this bill.
Sincerely,

Irene Gilbert



